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BROOKDALE FACTS 

Brookdale families along with teachers, administrators, and the surrounding community work 

hand in hand to ensure that we are developing global thinkers that contribute positively and 

productively to society.   

 Serving 331 students in Child Development through Fifth Grade, our faculty and staff 
provide challenging and meaningful instruction gleaned from The Teaching and 
Learning Framework.  

 We continue to improve academically each year as we use data to monitor, assess, 
and adjust the instruction that we provide based on the needs of our students.  

 We are a Title I school with 97% of our population eligible for free or reduced-priced 
lunch.  

 The faculty and staff embraces professional development as the core of sustained 
academic success.  Our rich instructional program focuses on the South Carolina 
Curriculum Standards. Our curriculum continues to evolve and develop creatively to 
match the needs, skills and talents of our children, in order to prepare them for them 
for life in our modern world. 

 We will continue working with our Voyager/Read Well initiatives that will allow our 
students to improve upon skills that they need in order to be academically successful. 

 Technological opportunities within the classroom continue to improve tremendously 
with the incorporation of Interactive Star Boards and CPS systems in every classroom 
from Child Development to Fifth Grade.  

 Our parents are the pulse of our positive environment and the key factor that binds 
school-to-home relationships.  
 

The Brookdale family is proud of the growth and improvements that we have achieved in our 
school and look forward to working together to make our school a great place to learn and 
work. 
 
Casandra H. Jenkins, Ed.D., Principal 
Ms. Lynette Harvin, SIC 
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